
  

This Week in F2 

 

Next week we will.. 
 Continue with the topic Princess Stories and 

read a range of traditional princess stories. 

 Learn about knights and talk about 

advantages and disadvantages of being a 

knight. 

 Learn number bonds to 10. 

 Refresh 3D Shapes. 

 Practising our graduation performance. 

 
 

  

Top Tip! 

At this special time of year in the Muslim calender, talk to your children about the 

celebration of Ramadam. Take them to an Iftar and let them experience what happens. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and Notices 

A gentle reminder there is no school on Sunday 28 

May. 

Due to Ramadan, next week the school opening 

times are from 8.00 to 13.00. 

It is expected that Foundation Two children 

should still bring in their lunch and water bottles 

every day.  

We will also still have Splish Splash day every 

Tuesday so please send in you child’s swimming 

costume and towel. 

Foundation Stage graduation will take place on 

Thursday 8 June at 8.30. Please be seated and 

ready for the show to begin at this time. 

We wish you all a happy Ramadam at this special 

time of year.  

Ramadam Kareem. 

At home… 
 

Please find a home learning sheet 

inside the communication folder.   

A look back at the week…. 


